
 

The Linc; 
Principal’s Message: 

This has been an awesome week at Lincoln!  Last Friday 

our Lincoln carnival was a huge success.  I can’t express 

how much joy I felt watching our students zipping around 

the building having fun in a safe environment, and seeing 

how well all our generous volunteers worked together to 

make this such an enjoyable event for families. 

This week was teacher appreciation week and our PTO 

went over and above to create a tropical theme with treats, 

decorations and gifts for our staff.  It is a blessing to work 

at Lincoln, but it is also nice to be appreciated. Thank 

you to our amazing Lincoln staff for all you do for students 

each and every day.  Thank you PTO for making us feel 

appreciated. 

Finally, I wanted to alert you all to some changes around 

Lincoln.  We were recently given approval to add another 

section of Kindergarten for next year.  Thus, we are 

currently looking for people to fill our open 2nd grade and 

Kg positions.  Also, our principal search team has 

completed multiple interviews and is expected to make a 

recommendation to the school board as soon as 

possible.  Once a new principal has been announced, I will 

try to create some opportunities for he/she to meet and 

greet our Lincoln families. 

I will be out on Monday and Tuesday next week.  I want to 

thank Mrs. Mellema for filling in during my absence. 

Have a great weekend! 

     May 5, 2022 

 
 
 
 

 

5/30  No School 
6/10  Half day of school with dismissal at 
11:40-LAST DAY!!! 

 

 


